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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
It is hard to believe we only have one more week until we reach half term, 

there is always such a lot going on to keep us busy here at Manor Hill! 

 

Well done to Year 2 who have worked hard this week to complete their SATs, 

the children were so mature when working on their ‘quizzes’ and have made us 

all very proud of them. 

 

We have seen some excellent creative writing Year  3 this week, the children 

have created some excellent collages to inspire their setting descriptions of 

Gangsta Granny’s house, using boiled cabbage and mints to evoke all the senses! 

 

Reception and Nursery have been mini beast hunting and are looking forward to 

watching The Very Hungry Caterpillar at the Gatehouse Theatre on Monday, I 

think their teachers are too! 

 

Enjoy the weekend,  

 

Jess Roden   

 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder about safe parking around our school.  
It is illegal to park on the yellow ‘keep clear’ zone outside a school. It is also  

illegal to park on the pavement within this zone.  
A number of parents are regularly double parking on the pavement in this zone which is 

endangering both child and adult pedestrians coming to and from the school.  
The county council have informed us that they can enforce this parking offence. 

Please park with consideration to the safety of others. Thank you. 



 

 

                                     
 May 

 

   

  Monday 22nd May— Pre school and Reception trip to Stafford Gatehouse 

 

June 
 

  Monday 12th June—Year 3 trip to ThinkTank 

  Wednesday 14th June—Year 1/2 trip to Tamworth Castle 

  Monday 19th June — Year 3 cluster event at All Saints school 

  Friday 23rd June — Year 1 cluster event at All Saints school 

  Monday 26th June—Sports Day 

  Wednesday 28th June — Year 4 cluster event at Manor Hill 

  Thursday 29th June — Year 2 cluster event at Tittensor first school 

 

July 
 
 

  Monday 24th July — Training day, school closed 

  Tuesday 25th July — Training day, school closed 

 
 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

We are still collecting vouchers for 

free playground toys, so if you have any 

at home please hand them in. Thank 

Congratulations to Mrs. Keeling for  

completing her  sponsored cycle ride in 

aid of the  

Douglas Macmillan hospice. 

 

Please could all sponsors hand their  

money in to the main reception as soon as 

possible. 

Thank you 

News from Nursery 

 

Nursery group photograph on 

Tuesday 23rd May, any children 

who are not booked in on that 

day but would like to be  

included please come at  

9.15 am. 


